
INVITATION OF THE WEBINAR



REPORT ON THE WEBINAR
• The Department of Computer Science has organized a webinar on “Upscaling the Technical Skills for

Computer Science graduates” on 03/Sep/2022 (Saturday) between 10:00 AM to 11:45 AM, through the
Google meet platform. 99 participants ( II year B.Sc Computer Science ,III year Computer Science, faculties )
attended the Webinar. The lecture in this webinar was given by Dr.D.Kirubai Assistant Professor in Computer
Science , Bishop Heber College, Tiruchirappalli.

• Dr.R.Rengasamy, Assistant Professor and Head, Department of Computer Science chaired the session and
delivered welcome address. Dr.V.Raji Sugumar, PRINCIPAL, introduced the resource person Dr.D.Kirubai.

• Dr.D.Kirubai has delivered a lecture on the topic “Upscaling the Technical Skills for Computer Science
graduates”. She explained about the importance of how to be eminent about ourselves, the workspace skills
etc. She specifically focused on the job search skills and the sites and explained the Certificate courses and its
validity.

• We received good response from the audience and also they gave very good feedback. The participants was
given e-certificates The resource person thanked the organizers Dr.S.T.Arokkiya Mary Assistant Professor of
Computer Science, HoD, Faculty members for arranging the live webinar. At the end of the webinar Mr. A.
Saipriya , Assistant Professor of Computer Science delivered the vote of thanks. She thanked the resource
person, Principal, HoD, Faculty members, participants for their active support for making the programme to
be successful.
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